
 
 

 

Central Vermont Habitat for Humanity, Inc. is Seeking Board Members!! 

Central Vermont Habitat for Humanity, Inc. (CVHFH) powered by local volunteers, brings people 

together to build homes, communities, and hope. CVHFH builds strength, stability and self-reliance 

through shelter. Your support helps to build affordable housing and increases economic stability 

through mortgaged homeownership.  

We are seeking community members to join our current 12 member Board of Directors. Commitments 

include attending a monthly 2 hour early evening board meeting, offering your specific skill set at board 

meetings and committee work, being an advocate for affordable housing, and joining or chairing a 

subcommittee (optional). CVHFH’s work this year includes meeting strategic planning goals, building a 

High Performance energy-level home in Randolph, partnering with Vermont Center for Independent 

Living, holding fundraising events, and planning for the next new construction or renovation! 

Our annual meeting for Board of Directors’ selection and seats takes place Wednesday August 1st at 

Downstreet Housing & Community Development in Barre from 6-8pm. Your help is needed!! 

Visit our website @www.centralvermonthabitat.org and Facebook page for more information about 

CVHFH. Please contact Debbie Goodwin at cvhfh.execdir@outlook.com 802-522-8611 to RSVP for the 

meeting. Thank you for your consideration! 
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